
 
 

 

PUBLIC MEETING ON WHEATON 

REDEVELOPMENT PROJECT 
Wednesday, December 11th at 7:00 pm 

@ Wheaton High School (Cafeteria) 
12601 Dalewood Dr Silver Spring, MD 

 

 

Montgomery County Government is inviting the community to a second 

meeting with Stonebridge Carras/Bozzuto Development - the selected 

developer for the Wheaton Redevelopment Program.  At the meeting, the 

current status of the proposed development plan will be shared along with 

details on the scope of the project and ideas for design. Just as it has done at 

the previous meetings regarding this project, the County would like the 

community’s feedback as discussions progress for the development of a 

contract with the developer.  

 

Questions? For more information, please visit 
http://www.montgomerycountymd.gov/wheatondev/ 
 

or contact: 
 

 Ana L. van Balen, Mid-County Regional Director at 

 

AnaLopez.vanBalen@montgomerycountymd.gov 


